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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:49 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food scrap recycling

 

________________________________________ 

From: Melissa <melissawetzstein@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 9:27 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food scrap recycling 

 

Dear Mayor Dan Hockvert, 

I am writing (a little belated) to ask that you consider and support the new proposals for curbside food scrap recycling, 

as well as weekly commingled curbside recycling. 

As an avid composter, I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to reduce our community waste footprint, and 

improve resident participation in recycling programs. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Best, 

Melissa and Dave Wetzstein 

7 Oak Lane 


